
Our Mission Statement 
 

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity 

pledge our lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will 

bring witness and encouragement to the community. 

 

Rector:  The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)  

  E-mail:  holytrinity83@outlook.com;  Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca 
 

 

 

Welcome Everyone. Happy New Year. We are glad that you are here today 

worshipping with us. We give thanks for the year past and pray to the Lord Jesus for 

blessing of joy and prosperity in this new year.  If this is your first time at Holy Trinity, 

please introduce yourself to our Greeters and Clergy, and sign our guest book located in 

the foyer. Now the year is over, let us braver stand, / Seeking to discover His—our 

Father’s—hand. Emily Elliott 

 

Church Bulletins in Memoriam. A new chart is now available. Anyone wishing to 

donate a bulletin for a particular Sunday may do so by entering the details on the chart 

located in the main foyer. The cost of a Memorial Bulletin is $35. Please place your 

money in an envelope and mark it Memorial Bulletin. 

 

Volunteers Required. Central Health Volunteer Services is seeking volunteers for a 

new role at the hospital (the Central Newfoundland Regional Health Centre) in Grand 

Falls-Windsor. The role is the Information Desk Attendant. This role greets clients and 

visitors and provides way-finding directions. We are looking for volunteers to commit 

to a 2-hour shift once a week either in the morning or afternoon, Monday through to 

Friday. Those interested, may visit www.centralhealth.nl.ca  and click on ‘Volunteer’ 

or call 571-4850. We ask that those who are interested to connect with Volunteer 

Services by Wednesday, January 9. Of course, inquiries regarding this role and others 

are welcome at any time.  

 
Bible Study. The Monday morning Bible study will resume on Monday, January 14, 

at 10:30 a.m. Bible study is the metal that makes a Christian. Charles H. Spurgeon 

  

 

Service Times for 

January 6 – January 13, 2019 

Sunday, January 6 

Epiphany 

Food Bank Sunday 

Holy Communion  (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist  (BAS) 

Prayer & Praise 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Thursday, January 10 Holy Communion  (BCP) 9:30 a.m. 

Sunday, January 13 

Baptism of the Lord 
Holy communion (BCP) 

Holy Eucharist  (BAS) 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

 Prayer Ministry. During the Holy Eucharist Service this morning, a Prayer Team 

(Rev. Walter & Audrey Goulding) will be at the back of the church. Should you wish 

healing prayer for yourself or for another or to offer a prayer of thanksgiving, you are 

invited to come to the prayer station during Communion.  

 

Seniors’ Fitness Class. Class will resume on Tuesday, January 8 at 10:30 a.m. in the 

Olde Parish Hall.  We welcome interested seniors to come along and join with us for 

one hour on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 

Youth Group. The youth group will resume on Monday, January 14 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Host Family. Todd Hayden coordinates with Newfoundland International Studies 

(NIS) to assist international high school students that come to Grand Falls-Windsor to 

learn English and our Canadian culture. He is looking for families in Grand Falls-

Windsor and Botwood to be host families for International High School Students from 

Brazil this coming winter. These students will be arriving in February 2019 for 4 to 5 

months. A monthly stipend of $700 per month will be provided. It’s a wonderful and 

unforgettable experience for both the student and the family. If anyone is interested, 

he would be happy to provide more information and/or and application. You are 

welcome to e-mail him at thayden@keyincentral.nf.ca or call me on my cell at 709-

290-4542. 

 

ACW. The next ACW meeting will be Wednesday, January 23 at 7:30 

p.m. in the Vestry Room. 
 
Church Calendars. If you would like a calendar, please contact Karen Brown (489-

6490). The cost is $5 each. 

 

Greeters. Jim Mercer, Brad Hulan, Rendell Hulan, Clyde Hunter, Joe Richards 

 
Bulletin. Items for the next bulletin must be submitted to Linda by Thursday, Please 

e-mail linda.pafford@nl.rogers.com or call (489-9801). 
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